
From: Graeme Wass 
Sent: Tuesday, 17 January 2012 5:00 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: re:Gift card reform 
 
Dear Sir 
I believe that a person who is the bearer of a gift card should be treated as if the card was cash 
regardless of how long ago it was bought. The amount of money was outlayed by the giver initially 
and the bearer should not have any restrictions applied when it comes to redeeming this gift. 
 
regards 
Graeme Wass 
  


